
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

If your child develops Coronavirus symptoms during the 48 hours after the end of term 

Email the school on head@boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk.  

Arrange for a COVID test 

Notify us of the result - negative or positive using the email addresses as above. 

 If there is a positive case, we will notify the parents whose children have been in contact. If you are 

notified that your child has been in contact with a positive case they will need to isolate. Please ensure 

that you check your emails in case we need to notify you.  

If your child develops symptoms more than 48 hours since being in school, you do not need to contact 

us. You should follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace. 

If your child comes into contact with a positive case during the holidays and has to isolate at the start 

of next term, please email the school on office@boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk or via telephone at the start 

of the term.  

Our summer term restarts on Monday 19th April and we hope as the summer term progresses that 

some of the restrictions we have had to make in school can be eased. We will continue to be guided by 

the government guidance and advice.  

I hope you have a lovely Easter and keep safe 

over the holidays.  

 

 

 

The Blue Letter: 1st April 2021 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

For those families who have children moving onto Ormiston Six Villages Acadamy 

 

 

Ormiston Six Villages Academy - Transition Hub 

Make your leap to the Six Villages family. Moving from a primary to a secondary school may feel 

daunting. At Six Villages, we understand this and so have put together a number of resources designed 

to ease this transition and welcome you to the Six Villages family. 

 

https://ormistonsixvillagesacademy.co.uk/key-info/admissions/transition-hub 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web
Ormiston%20Six%20Villages%20Academy%20-%20Transition%20Hub


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Achievers 

It was great to meet on the playground in our bubbles and be joined by Fr Ian again  

Well done to all our achievers this week:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

  

               

 

 

Fox Class: Teddy and Elodie 

Squirrel Class: Molly, Gully, Lucia, Freddie, 

Lillie-Mae 

Owl Class: Hazel, Lily, Libby and a special Well Done to 

Oscar for reading the most Michael Morpurgo books 

this term -  an impressive 15!  

East Egg Hunt  

Thank you to the PTFA for organising our Easter Egg hunt this year and to Mrs Clifford-Brown and her helpers 

for hiding the eggs. We had great fun looking for them!  
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